THOMAS HOOVER
ENGINEERING, LLC

September 20, 2019

Cody Maberry

Director of Community Services
City of Keller

P.O. Box 770

Keller, TX 76244

Re:  Bear Creek Park
Sanitary Sewer Improvements

Dear Mr. Maberry:

On September 10, 2019, eight (8) bids were received for the Bear Creek Park Sanitary
Sewer improvements. The bids ranged from a low of $119,141 from Flow Line Utilities,
Inc of Dallas, Texas to a high of $295,807 submitted by Gra-Tex Utilities of Arlington,
Texas.

This office reviewed each bid for correct addition and extension of values. No errors
were found which adversely affected the order of the bids received. The apparent low
responsible bid is from Flow Line Utilities, Inc. They have successfully completed
several sewer projects in this area.

The contractor will provide the necessary bonding and insurance as required in the
contract documents. Based upon the references, bonding, and insurance, this office did
not find a reason to not award the construction contract for the Bear Creek Park Sanitary
Sewer Improvements to Flow Line Ultilities, Inc. for the amount of $119,141.00.

We have included a tabulation of all bids received on the project for your files. If you
have any questions on the above, please contact this office.

Sincerely;

Thomas Hoover Engineering, LLC
)

Thomas L. Hoover /

Enc: Bid Tabulation

P.O. Box 1808, Keller, TX 76244
817-913-1350 phone
T.B.P.E. Firm Registration No. 006009



